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Taking away our right to vote by mail in Oregon is just another attempt to suppress 

voters. To make voting in person on the day of election the standard would only 

create opportunity for those who wish to intimidate voters to do so and influence 

elections by unlawful means and create more obstacles for registered voters. This is 

an attempt made by a loud majority to quiet those who wish to live in a democratic 

state. Please, do not take our ability to vote, do not make it more difficult, this serves 

only those who do not care about equality. 


